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                                                                     02 December 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
S1 Parents’ Evening Wednesday 11 December 2024 - 5.00pm to 7.30pm – face-to-face at Baldragon Academy 
 
I would like to invite you to our face-to-face S1 Parents’ Evening at Baldragon Academy from 5.00pm to 7.30pm on 
Wednesday 11th December. 
 
In addition to the S1 Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 11 December, you can expect the following: 
 

• wb 16-Dec-24 S1 Ratings with CFE levels reports to parents 

• wb 24-Mar-25 S1 Ratings reports to parents 

• wb 19-May-25 S1 Progress reports to parents with CFE Levels 

At Baldragon Academy, we use an online appointment booking system which allows you to choose your own 
appointment times with your child’s teachers.  Once you have made your appointments, you will receive an email 
confirming your appointments.  When you log in to make your appointments, you may find that your child’s teacher 
has already requested an appointment with you, and we ask that you honour this. 
 
Throughout parents’ evening, key members of staff will be available should you wish to speak with someone: 
 
Senior Leadership Team: 1 member of the team will be located at reception for the duration of the evening, 

with other members of the Senior Leadership Team available from the first floor 
Barista Academy area. 

Guidance Team: From 5.00pm to 6.15pm, Principal Teachers of Guidance (PTG) will have planned 
appointments.  From 6.15pm to 7.30pm, PTGs will be available for ad-hoc meetings in 
the Guidance Base located on the top floor. 

Support for Learning Team: From 5.00pm to 6.15pm, Principal Teacher of Support for Learning (PTSfl) will have 
planned appointments. From 6.15pm to 7.30pm, PTSfl along with an Sfl Teacher will 
be available for ad-hoc meetings in the Library. 

 
The appointments system will open at 12 noon Tuesday 3 December 2024 and will close Friday 6 December 2024 at 
12 noon.  Should you wish to make any changes after this date then please contact the school office. 
 
Please visit https://baldragon.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointments.  You will need to login with the following 
information: 
 
Complete ‘Your Details’ Section     Complete ‘Student’s Details’ Section 
Title        Student’s First Name  
First Name       Student’s Surname 
Surname       Date of Birth 
Email 
Confirm Email 
 
If you do not have access to the internet, or have any difficulties in making your appointments, then please contact our 
school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mr H McAninch 
Headteacher 
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